
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th December 2020 

Dear Children, 

I’m sorry that you have to stay at home but due to the times we are in, it’s 

important that we all do what we can to keep each other safe. 

Try to keep up with your home learning tasks if you can as it means that 

you’ll be able to catch up more quickly when you return to school in January. 

It will also help to keep you busy until the start of the Christmas holidays – 

not long to go now. I hope that you’ve enjoyed seeing the messages from your 

teachers – I know how sorry they are that you couldn’t all be together this 

week 

I hope that you all have a lovely Christmas and we’ll all look forward to 

seeing you back in school in the new year. 

Take care everyone, and thank you again for helping to keep everyone at 

Godinton safe. You are all wonderful. 

 

Sending lots of Christmas smiles to you all. 

 

From 

Miss Talbot and all the staff at Godinton 

 


